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 Operations Memo 2013-10 
 March 21, 2013 
 
 

To: Department of Transitional Assistance Staff  
 

From: Stephanie Brown, Assistant Commissioner for Policy, Program and 
External Relations 

 
Re: TAFDC: DTA Client Survey 

 
 

 
Overview 

 
In an effort to measure client satisfaction with DTA services, the Department 
periodically conducts surveys with randomly selected active clients.  In the 
previous surveys, clients were asked to tell us where we were providing 
satisfactory services as well as what areas we could improve.   
 
The current survey was mailed only to TAFDC clients who are Work 
Program-required, and is intended to evaluate this population’s experiences: 
 
 meeting the Work Program requirement; 
 identifying barriers they may have for getting and keeping a job; 
 obtaining benefits; and 
 contacting DTA. 

 
 
Purpose of 
Memo 

 
This Operations Memo advises staff about a survey that was mailed to 
TAFDC Work Program-required clients.   
 
No case manager action is necessary for this survey. 
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The Survey 

 
The survey was mailed in mid-March 2013, to active TAFDC clients who are 
Work Program-required.  In a two-parent family if the grantee and the other 
parent are both Work Program-required, separate surveys were sent to each 
parent. 
 
Attachment A is the survey and a survey cover letter, which informs the 
client about the survey’s intent.  The mailing includes a stamped, self-
addressed envelope for clients to return the completed survey to Central 
Office. 
 
Important: If clients return the surveys to the TAO, the surveys must be 

given to the TAO director or designee who will mail the surveys 
weekly to: 

 
Department of Transitional Assistance 
P. O. Box 120047 
Boston, MA 02111 

 
Note: As identified in the cover letter, clients who have received the survey 

can complete the survey online by going to 
www.mass.gov/dta/assistance, where they can enter their survey code 
to complete the survey.  

 
All surveys are confidential.  Each displays a code that identifies the client’s 
TAO and spoken language.  The data will be collected and analyzed to 
determine areas for follow up.   
 

 
Questions If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy 

Hotline. 
 

 
 






